
Now accepting donations of new, unwrapped  

toys or gifts for children (ages 0-16) now  

through December 11th.  All toys/gifts will  

go to families served by SG/PRC and  

pre-selected by their Service Coordinator. 

Providing assistance for over 26 years  

to SG/PRC families who have financial  

hardships and/or extraordinary needs  

during the holiday season. 

Other items to consider… 

movie theater tickets, restaurant gift cards, group gifts,  

gift baskets w/hygiene/basic household items, art kits,  

radios, electronics, musical items, interactive toys 

with sounds and lights, teenager gifts. 

 
For more information, please call  

Yvonne Gratianne 

Manager of Community Relations/Information 

at (909) 706-3575.  

This project is made  

possible through a  

partnership of  

the following: 


